
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
We would like to officially welcome you and your child to 2nd grade! We are going to have 
a wonderful year learning together.  
 
As a parent, you are the most important person in your child’s life; therefore we value our 
partnership with you greatly. We will need your support with completing homework 
assignments, reaching academic goals, and following our classroom standards to ensure a 
successful year for all.  
 
Whenever you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. We Iook 
forward to seeing you at our virtual “Back To School Night.” Thank you in advance for all that 
you will do to help “our” children have an unforgettable 2nd grade experience! 
 

Information 

● We encourage you to have your child bring a water bottle to school each day to 
minimize water fountain use. 

● Please have your child prepared each morning to let us know if they will be buying 
lunch. If you plan on having your child purchase lunch, we strongly encourage you to 
add money to their account (PaySchools) rather than bring cash. 

● Please have your child bring their chromebook fully charged each day.  
● Please make sure your child is aware of their dismissal routine (i.e. child care, parent 

pick-up, bus). 
● Be sure to send your child to school with a spare mask/face covering. 
● The only thing that we are asking for at this time is to send your child in with 

earbuds/headphones labeled with their name in a plastic bag. *If there is a reason 
you are unable to provide this item, please contact us. EACH CHILD WILL BE PROVIDED 
THEIR OWN, INDIVIDUAL SUPPLIES. THERE IS NO NEED TO SEND IN ANY OTHER ITEMS.  

  

Optional Classroom Donations 
 

1. Paper towels 
2. Tissues 
3. Wipes 

 
From your new teachers at your new home away from home,  
The Second Grade Team 
Mrs. Longo, Ms. Schaller, Mrs. Garnett, & Ms. Brenner 


